
RNLI  Queensferry  Lifeboat
Fundraising  Scottish  Country
Dance

The Queensferry Lifeboat Fundraising Branch organised a
Scottish Country Dance at Queensferry High School, with

over seventy dancers enjoying the music of Jack Stalker. The
evening raised approximately £500 for the RNLI Queensferry
Lifeboat Station.

The RNLI is an independent charity which does not receive
any funding from the UK government. You can find out more

about supporting this charity here.

The Royal National Lifeboat Institute is a 24-hour lifeboat
search and rescue service that operates around the coasts of
the  UK  and  the  Republic  of  Ireland.  They  rely  on  40,000
volunteers, from those on lifeboats and beaches to those in
fundraising.
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